Babcock & Wilcox e R R

a McDermott company P. C. Box 800
Lynchburg, Virginia 24508
(804) 522-6000

CWS-83-011
January 24, 1983

Director, Inspection and Enforcement
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

SUBJECT: Effluent Report
REFERENCE: SNM-1168, Docket 70-1201
Dear Sir:

In accordance with the provisions of 10 CFR 70.59, we are
transmitting the attached effluent monitoring results for the
second six months of 1982.

Sincerely,
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C. W. Spefght, Madéger
Facilities Control
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